3/31/2014 9:27:20 PM
Re: DSS Oversight Subcommittee Request for Information

We need to let Ken know how long and involved it will be for DSS to produce this information. Tomorrow if
possible. Can you find out?

Sent from Windows Mail

From:
Sent: Monday, March 31, 2014 1:45 PM
To:

Katherine Veldran
Office of Governor Nikki Haley
803-767-7583

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Mason Thomas" < >

To: "'Bray, William™ < >

Cc: "Veldran, Katherine" < >, "Ken Moffitt" <
>

Subject: DSS Oversight Subcommittee Request for Information

William,

Attached is a letter to Director Koller requesting information regarding “Push Reports.” Please
respond with the information requested no later than Monday, April 7th at 5:00 PM. If you have
any questions please do not hesitate to ask.

Sincerely,

Mason Thomas
Research Director
SC Senate General Committee
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